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Recognition 
Thank you to our Tech. Department of Tim Getchell and Peter Metzger for their network 
updating, recommendations for products, and setup for the new year. 
 
Thank you to our custodial staff who continue to work around the construction and keep 
summer cleaning moving forward. 
 
Current Enrollment 
5 - 78  6 - 72  7 - 58  8 - 89  Total = 297 
 
Summer Updates 
7/10 - 7th grade teachers: Chantel Randall, Jake Ebner, Casey Miley, and Troy LaVallie met 
to discuss Social Studies curriculum.  Mr. LaVallie was the mentor for this process. 
 
7/10 - Administration Team met to discuss: AI policy and practice, computer passes, In-
Service topics, Restorative Practices training, safety drills, office door controls, and testing 
our emergency buttons. 
 
Summer Rec. opportunities continue to fill our school through the construction with 
basketball camps, football camps, lifting, and other opportunities. 
 
The CMS Office team has been busy scheduling, updating handbooks, ordering resources, 
and preparing our back to school letters and in-service days. 
 
 
Upcoming Events 
8/6 - CESA #11 Legal Summit - Admin. Team attending 
8/5 - Stronger Connections Grant planning continued 
8/11 & 8/12 - Building Secretaries attend CESA #11 Data Reporting Training 
8/11 - 5th grade band lessons begin 
8/14 - Barron County DHHS & Cameron meeting 
8/18 & 8/19 - Restorative Practices Professional Development 
8/21 - District Back to School In-Service First Day 
8/21 - Grades 5-8 Informational Meeting & Meet the Teacher Night 
8/27 - First day of Summer School & Individual Pictures 
 
 
 


